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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Moita, Krista [kmoita@ebmud.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 1:02 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Monitoring Wells in 23rd Ave, Oakland

Thanks for the confirmation and additional information, Mark.   
 
Krista Moita 
Junior Civil Engineer 
Distribution System Engineering, MS 504 
Pipeline Infrastructure Division 
(510) 287-1142 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 9:03 AM 
To: Moita, Krista 
Subject: RE: Monitoring Wells in 23rd Ave, Oakland 
 
Krista, 
Yes the site is still open, but is not very active due to Responsible Party problems.  Contaminants are petroleum 
hydrocarbons, and some chlorinated solvents that are presumed to be from the former waste oil UST at the site.  My latest 
information is that an interim remedial action will be proposed once the RP problems are resolved. 
Let me know if you have other questions. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Moita, Krista [mailto:kmoita@ebmud.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 7:47 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Monitoring Wells in 23rd Ave, Oakland 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
I’m looking for some information regarding potential soil contamination for a location in Oakland.  EBMUD will 
be replacing a water main in the 23rd Avenue cul-de-sac in Oakland, adjacent to 2301 East 12th Street (the 
Discount Brakes and Tires business shop).  During a site visit of 23rd Avenue, I observed some monitoring 
wells in the cul-de-sac.  I’m trying to determine whether these wells are still being used and what they are 
monitoring, because the pipe material used for our water main will be dependent on whether the soil is 
contaminated.        
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I contacted Alameda County to obtain more information about this monitoring well, and I was directed to the 
Geotracker website (Environmental Data for Regulated Facilities).  I found some information regarding 
contamination concerns for the 2301 East 12th Street address, and you are listed as a the County’s caseworker 
for this location.  Can you confirm whether these wells are still being monitored for contaminants and provide 
any other relevant information? 
 
Thanks very much.   
 
Regards, 
Krista Moita 
_____________________________________ 
Krista Moita, Junior Civil Engineer 
Pipeline Infrastructure Division 
 
East Bay Municipal Utility District 
375 Eleventh Street, MS 504 
Oakland, CA 94607-4240 
Tel:  (510) 287-1142 
Email:  kmoita@ebmud.com 
 


